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Notice to Skippers No. 39/2021 

Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1(4) of the Act of 20 July 2017 – Water Law  

(Dz. U. /Journal of Laws/ of 2021, item 624) and Art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of 21 December 2000 on 

inland navigation (Dz. U. /Journal of Laws/ of 2019, item 1568, as amended), the "Polish Waters" 

State Water Holding – Regional Water Management Board in Białystok hereby informs that: 

 

from 22 December 2021,  the waterway river Narew and river Pisa are  closed for navigation due to the 

occurrence of ice phenomena.  

 

Also the waterway of Great Masurian Lakes and Canal Augustów are closed  for navigation 

due to the occurrence of ice phenomena.  ( Notice No 37 and Notice No. 38) 

   For more information on navigational conditions, please contact from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 

p.m the: 

− Management Board of the Catchment Area of Giżycko (tel. 87 428 39 92), 

− Water Supervisory Office in Ostrołęka ( tel. 29 760 32 26) 

− Management Board of the Catchment Area of Augustów (tel. 87  643 28 07)  

and refer to notices published on the website: bialystok.wody.gov.pl under "Notices to 

Skippers". 

 

Andrzej Chodkiewicz  
Deputy Director of PGW Wody Polskie 
Regional Water Management Board  
in Białystok  

 

 


